
 

 

 
McKINNEY PUBLIC LIBRARY SYSTEM ADVISORY BOARD 

 
MARCH 17, 2022 

 
The McKinney Public Library System Advisory Board met in regular session in 

the Dulaney Room of the Roy and Helen Hall Library, 101 East Hunt Street, McKinney, 

Texas on Thursday, March 17, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

Board members Present: Joann Pond, Amber Douzart, Jimmy Stewart, Lauren 

Smith-Carter, Peter Samsury, Sally Huggins, Elizabeth Michel. Absent: Kelly Juntunen. 

Staff present: Library Branch Manager, Edward Veal, Programming Manager, 

Gary Landeck, Outreach Librarian, Megan Farve and Administrative Assistant, Alicia 

Quiroz. 

There were two guests present.                            

 
22-0253  Minutes of the Library Advisory Board Meeting of February 17, 2022 

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member 

Peter Samsury, seconded by Board member Sally Huggins, to approve 

the minutes of the Library Advisory Board meeting on February 17, 2022. 

 
22-0254  Discuss Spring Break Recap and Preview Summer Reading 2022. 

Chairman Joann Pond called for the discussion of the Spring Break recap 

and preview of Summer Reading 2022. Outreach librarian Megan Farve 

gave a recap of patron turnout for spring break programs as well as 

discuss room for improvement and how to engage more patron 

attendance.  Megan presented the title to this year’s summer reading 

theme, Once Upon a Summer, as well as presented a PDF draft that 
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listed all summer programming. 

 
 
22-0255  Hall Library Branch Manager's Report. Chairman Joann Pond called for 

the Branch Manager’s Report. Library Manager Edward Veal presented a 

PDF of the Hall Re-Imagining Team update that displayed images of 

changes made at Hall Library. 

 

Public comments regarding matters not on the agenda: Stacy Ridenour 

addressed the Board on matters regarding promoting City Town Hall 

meetings in which we could receive more feedback from the community 

regarding programs and library resources. 

Board members unanimously approved the motion by Board member Peter 

Samsury, seconded by Board member Ambronita Douzart to adjourn. Chairman Joann 

Pond adjourned the meeting at 5:50 p.m.                                                                           

An audio recording of this meeting is available through the City of McKinney 

meeting archive. 

 These minutes approved by the Library Board members on:     

 

       
JOANN POND 
Chairman 
 
 
      
ALICIA QUIROZ 
Meeting Clerk 


